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July 6th, 2016 
 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Attn:  Records Center 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia WA  98504-7250 
 
Dear To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I failed to submit my annual report on time this year normally it was due January 31st and 
recently was changed to May 1st. The documents I received were completed but not 
submitted and I apologize for the error. I’ve completed my report in addition to the 
payment and penalties and would like to ask for my additional $1000.00 fine to be 
waived for my error in this matter. I understand the importance of the documents and will 
be sure to file them in the future in a timely manner.  
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
La’Keith Asphy 
 

 
 
Title: President 
Presidential Transportation LLC. 
info@presidentialtranspo.com 
 
 
206-280-8488 
 
 


